
TALKING POINTS FOR PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS 
 

What is lacking in the Wynne curriculum that should be addressed by Premier Ford’s new sex ed 
 

Condemn sexting unequivocally 

For all the Liberal and NDP blather about the need to preparing children for the dangers of the internet, the 
Wynne/Levin curriculum they defend does NOT ever explicitly condemn the practice of sexting (sending or receiving 
nude photos of oneself or others, usually by cell phone). 
 
The Wynne sex ed never actually says “Sexting is bad. Never, ever do it”.   
 
All it does is teach the etiquette of how to “sext” properly.  It tells students that they should not send nude photos 
without someone’s consent and talks merely about “minimizing risks”. In fact, one could read into it an implied approval 
of sexting as long as consent is freely given. 
 
The new sex ed must explicitly tell students that sending naked photos of yourself or others violates human dignity, is 
immoral and must never be done. 
 


